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TO THE CHAIR OF THE WORKING GROUP

PERMANENT MISSION OF THE BOLIVARIAN REPUBLIC OF VENEZUELA
TO THE

ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
Washington, D.C., June 15, 2005
Dear Mr. Ambassador:
I have the honor to address you, in your capacity as Chair of the Working Group to Prepare for the Meeting of National Authorities on Trafficking in Persons, Especially Women and Children, to respond to the request made at the meeting of the aforementioned group, on May 10, 2005, regarding the provision of further details about the venue for the Meeting of National Authorities.
Accordingly, it is my pleasure to inform you that, after evaluating the facilities available for that meeting on the date it is likely to be held, our Authorities have decided that Porlamar, Isla Margarita, meets the requirements.
Our Authorities also propose that the Meeting of National Authorities take place in the last week of September, 2005.
I would be very grateful if you could kindly have this note circulated among the member states of the OAS so that it can be placed on the agenda of the next meeting of the Working Group that you so ably chair.

Sincerely,

Nelson Pineda

Ambassador, Alternate Representative

In Charge of the Mission
Ambassador
Manuel María Cáceres Cardoso
Permanent Representative of the Republic of Paraguay
  to the Organization of American States
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